
September 8, 1932

Wm, L. Williams, Esq,,
2003 City Councillor1e St, 
Montreal. P, Q*

Dear Sir,

I have your letter of the 6th September 
and while I regret that we have at present no vacancy 
on the grounds staff or any other position which 
you could fill, I suggest that you see Mr. William 
Bentley, Comptroller, so that he may have a note 
of your qualifications in case any opening occurs 
later on. We are obliged to cut down our staff 
to the minimum during this period of dope©seed 
financial conditions.

Yours faithfully.


